
 
 
 

Leadership Learning Café: Reserve Q&A 
 
 
Q: Any highly recommended courses for O-3 to O-4s? 
A: MOCTC-1 is the Coast Guard course for O-3/O-4 leadership development. 
 
Q: I didn't see Naval War College on the list, but I understand that to be a 
common course for O-3/O-4   
A:  Naval War College, like the Air Force Air command and Staff Course are 
DOD courses that can be taken via distance learning.  Remember, though, the 
other services leadership culture is a little different from ours.  Also, a big part of 
the Coast Guard leadership courses is the opportunity to meet and work with 
members from all across our diverse Coast Guard team. 
 
Q: Do you/does anyone have any tips/course recommendations for getting JPME 
training? 
A: The JPME courses are on the Joint Knowledge Online website, and require a 
CAC to register.  Good courses, but geared toward DOD joint operations and 
processes. 
 
Q: Are the MOCTC courses & deadlines announced via message traffic? 
A: Yes, and they require a package.  See the Leadership webpage for details. 
 
Q: I have a Chief who is trying to get a seat into the Reserve CPO Academy, 
what is the process? 
A: Please see the information in the power point.  It’s pretty detailed. 
 
Q: Are Reserve Chiefs still able to get seats in the AD CPOA? 
A: Chiefs who are reservists on active can apply, but AD E6 above the cut for E7 
have priority and are slated first by TQC.  Remember, though, that the reserve 
course and the AD course attendees interact during their time at TRACEN 
PETALUMA 
   



Q: What flexibility is there to conduct LAMS at a Reserve unit, like at a PSU? 
A: The LAMS school house schedules LAMS courses an FY in advance based 
upon population centers of E5’s. They reach out to the field to see where they 
can have the greatest impact. The convenings are listed on the TQC website. 
   
Q: How do reservists get points/drills for the online portion of the courses? 
A: Each course is different.  The SELC has set guidelines, and we're working on 
the MOCTC courses.  Stay tuned! 
 


